
 

 

 
 
 

Staying Healthy During COVID-19 
 

Community Bike Works is taking steps to keep our community healthy this summer!  
 
All in-person programs will be limited to 6 students and will primarily take place outside. 
In addition, we will offer an online-only version of Earn a Bike. At any time, we may make 
the decision or follow public directives to suspend in-person Earn a Bike and move solely 
to online classes.   
 
For students participating in in-person programs: 
 Students should stay home if they are exhibiting symptoms or have been in close 

contact with someone who has COVID-19 or is exhibiting symptoms.    
 Upon arrival, students will have their temperature checked by staff and will wash 

their hands for at least 20 seconds. Students will also wash their hands before eating 
and before leaving for the day, and other times as needed.     

 Students should wear facial coverings to the extent possible at all times, including 
outside. Disposable masks will be provided to students if needed.  

 Should a student begin to exhibit symptoms during the program, the student’s family 
will be called for immediate pickup. Staff will disinfect the area following the 
student’s departure.   

 Family members who are dropping off or picking up students should wear facial 
coverings. Family members should not come inside the bike shop. Instead, call or ring 
the bell to let staff know they are there. Staff will then send students outside.   

  
In addition: 
 On the first day of programming, students will be given a water bottle marked with 

their name. Students should bring their filled water bottle with them each day.  
 Individually wrapped lunches will be provided to each student each day. All meals 

will be eaten outside or provided to students to eat at home.  
 Students may enter the bike shop during the day to use the restroom. Signs will 

instruct students to wipe down the toilet, sink, and door handle following use, and to 
properly wash their hands before returning to programs.   

 As always, wear closed-toe shoes! 
 All programs will begin with a review of health and safety procedures.   

 
Read our full COVID-19 plan on our website: www.communitybikeworks.org 
Follow us on Facebook for program updates. Thank you for your participation! 

http://www.communitybikeworks.org/

